
Below you will find the link for the D’Lion Organization for the 2019-2020 school year.  All 

applications are due by 02/08/19 at 5:00pm. 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/bOJKp5qYROwuKjQm1 

 

Please send any questions you may have to Scott Sheehan (ssheeha4@ur.rochester.edu) RD of 

the First-Year Hill and co-advisor of the D’Lions or Alice Draffin (adraffin@u.rochester.edu) 

GHR of the First-Year Hill and co-advisor of the D’Lions.   

https://goo.gl/forms/bOJKp5qYROwuKjQm1

